FAITHFUL & GRATEFUL TOGETHER
ST. STEPHEN’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH
STEWARDSHIP 2021

It has been a harrowing and worrying year for us all. While sickness and

disruption of lives raced across the world, we at St. Stephen’s learned a lot about

ourselves. We prayed, adapted and stood steadfast in resolve to help our Church
family members. We know that together we are all ONE with God.

It is time to be grateful for the acts of faith shared with each other, the support
and deeper friendships forged during this crisis. God has shown us how to be
there for each other. Let us now be there for Him!

Thank you, everyone for being so generous and faithful in your giving and keeping
up your pledges throughout these past months when we could not meet. Keep
up the good work!)

Our gift to you is a “Gratitude Journal” so you have a place to count your daily
blessings. TODAY | AM GRATEFUL TO GOD FOR: is the way to begin.

There is no better time to show God that He comes first in our lives. Be grateful
for all He has given us. Show Him we too are capable of giving with generosity
and love. Give as God gives — happily, freely and graciously.

Please be sure to return your 2021 pledge card in the mail, through the website
(www.ststephensaz.org) or at Church no later than November 30, 2020, to help us
continue to have this special place to express ourselves in worship, service and
love for each other.

With love and gratitude,

Your 2021 Stewardship Committee. , :
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Nancy Réa, Chair Sherry Simon, Jr Warden Liz York,'Vestry ¢k, Treasurer




